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24th March 2022 
 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
At Rosary School, relationships are at the heart of everything we do, and our sense of community is more 

important than ever. We also know that our positive partnership with you supports ongoing student growth 

and development, both socially and academically. This term, we will be offering you an opportunity to speak 

with your child's class teacher via telephone. Unfortunately, this means that the style of communication will 

be in the form of a 'parent-teacher chat', rather than a learning conversation led by students. This is to 

ensure everybody’s safety and to minimise traffic in and out of school grounds, but our intention is to 

resume learning conversations later in 2022, COVID permitting. 
 

The parent teacher telephone calls will commence the week beginning 4th April and be 15 minutes in 

duration. If you require more time with a particular teacher, please arrange a separate meeting by contacting 

the teacher directly. Teachers will contact you on the mobile phone number provided at the time of booking. 

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code pe78j  
 

   

Enter your details 

 

 

Select the teachers you wish to see 

 
 
 

Select the appointment times that suit your family best 

 

When you click FINISH your selected bookings will be emailed to you immediately. If you do 

not receive your email, please check your junk-mail, or enter the event code again and 

check your email address spelling.  

Update your details if the email address is incorrect.  

DO NOT DELETE the email you receive. Keep it somewhere safe. You may need to refer 

back to it at a later date. 
 

REMEMBER TO ADD YOUR BOOKINGS TO YOUR CALENDAR - reminders will not be sent home. 
 

Bookings will close on Friday 1st April at 3pm. 
 
If you need to view, cancel, change or print your bookings: 
 

● Click on the link in the confirmation email you received after you made your bookings 
OR 
● Return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code and the email address you used when 

making your bookings. 
 

Regards 

 

Caroline Price 

Deputy Principal 
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